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Caroline Bell

From: Beata Coldbeck 
Sent: 14 June 2020 16:02
To: Verity Allen
Cc: Planning; Nick Coldbeck
Subject: Odp: The Old Post Office, Harwood Dale
Attachments: NYM20200349FL Site Notice 1.JPG; NYM20200349FL Site Notice 2.JPG; 

NYM20200349FL Site Notice 3.JPG

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Ref: NYM/2020/0349/FL 
 
Dear Miss Helen Webster, 
 
Thank you for your email dated 12 June 2020 regarding our application: NYM/2020/0349/FL. We can 
confirm that the proposed development is for training of own horses only. We would also like to inform you 
that the site notice has been dated and displayed on 14 June 2020 on the notice board on one of our 
outbuilding facing public road as shown on the attached photos.   
 
Kindest regards, 
Mr and Mrs Coldbeck 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

  
  




